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The Massachusetts Gaming Commission Releases Scoping Survey for 
Sports Wagering Applicants  

Form due to the MGC by October 17, 2022  
  

The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) today released a Scoping Survey for 
companies intending to apply for a Category 1, Category 2, or Category 3 sports wagering 
operator license or to be vendors to those potential licensees.     
  
In August, the MGC released a notice of intent following a sports wagering bill being signed 
into law to begin to understand the landscape of interest of potential sports wagering 
operators. Since that time, the MGC has held a number of public meetings on the issue of 
sports wagering and heard from many potential sports wagering operators.  
  
Ahead of an application and associated $200,000 application fee being due, the MGC is 
requiring companies applying for a sports wagering operator license and vendors to 
submit a Scoping Survey. This survey seeks specific company information and will provide 
the MGC with valuable information ahead of full applications being due.      
  
The Scoping Survey is a required as part of a sports wagering application. The 
document can be accessed by visiting MassGaming.com and is due back to the MGC by 5pm 
on October 17th.   
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https://massgaming.com/about/sports-wagering-in-massachusetts/forms/
https://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Sports-Wagering-Operator-Initial-Scoping-Survey.pdf

